Guisborough Road

MNunthorpe
TS7 OLA
Nunthorpe
Academy
31 January 2025

Dear Parent(s) / Carer(s)
Re: Parking

It has been brought to our attention by residents and the Local Authority that there are a large
number of vehicles parking on both sides of the Nunthorpe to Guisborough dual carriageway at
both the start and end of the Academy day, either waiting to collect or drop of your child/ren.

The parking is causing a danger to other road users and pedestrians, as well as obstructing the
driveways of residents who live along this road. We have been asked by Cleveland Police to
request that you do not wait/park or drop your child off anywhere along this very busy and
dangerous road.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter.

Yours sincerely

Odette Price
Inclusion Officer

MNunthorpe Academy I Headteacher: Kate Kell Arete\
st

- . Learning Tru
01642 310661 | admin@nunthorpe.co.uk I www.nunthorpe.co.uk irivmg far



